
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for March 2023 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday March 15, 2023. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved eighty-eight new members! 
 

2. Two Healthcare Providers have been appointed to travel with the National Team.  
 

3. Call has gone out for the positions of National Team Manager and Assistant Manager 
 

4. The Safety Committee has been dissolved and incorporated into the Equipment 
Committee as a combined Equipment and Safety Committee. Member representatives 
are sought for QC, AB and ON-W 

 
5. A revised, more concise, incident report has been approved and will be available on the 

website shortly 
 

6. Minimum ring size for outdoor venues have been revised to match that of the indoor 
rings, effective July 1. Any rings approved under the 2020-2022 Covid-19 concessions 
will be grandfathered and do not need a reinspection. 

 
7. Minimum sidewall width of the tire has been reduced to 3” in line with AKC and FCI 

specifications. 
 

8. The slatted dogwalk has been approved for use as an option from July 1. This is NOT a 
replacement for the current slatless dogwalk. Either slatted or slatless may be used in 
competition. Slat specifications for up/down ramps still to be published. 
 

 
 


